30.06.17

It has been a very busy week. We have been filming our Harry Potter trailers using
the green screen and the wonderful props we have made. Once finished I am sure
the films will be fantastic as we have all put in a lot of effort and shown excellent
perseverance. Next week, we will be using software on the laptops to edit our final
films before putting together all of our learning ready to share at out final project
outcome morning.

Sports day was a huge success. Not only were there some fantastic sporting
achievements, but the support shown to all competitors was brilliant!

Reminders:
Please continue to practice spellings, times tables and to read at least 5 times a
week.

Our final project outcome will involve sharing our Harry Potter learning and showing
our finished film trailers. This will take place on Wednesday 12t July, starting at
9.15am. As home learning share is also scheduled for this day, we will combine this
for our class in the morning.



